
 

 

 

 

Date: 09/04/2024 

 

Notice 

It is hereby notified that the college will remain close on 10th&11th April 2024 
on account of Id-ul-Fitar. 

It is also noted that classes will be suspended on 12th&13th April 2024 on 
account of examination. 

All concerned are being informed accordingly. 

 

 

 

Sd/ 

Principal 


